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Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Mon, Jun 24, 2019 at 12:26 PM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Trish,

After reviewing the latest proposal from the applicant, regarding their request for a Beer/Wine Restaurant License, | would
suggest to the Board that the latest expanded menu containing hummus, cheese, quinoa and deviled eggs and a list of
other food products commonly found in the average office vending machine may meet the spirit of what should be
required for said license. | am a little disappointed that the protein (meat) items in other versions of the menu were
deleted. If the Board agrees, | would request that the applicant be reminded that food options similar to what is contained
in the expanded menu are expected on the premise available to their customers and will be part of any follow-up
inspections going forward.

Respectfully submitted,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon



